
Unofficial Translation 

 
 

Communiqué from Rio Group on the attacks against Diplomatic and 
Consular Representations in Asia 

 
 
The Rio Group express once again its strongest condemnation of terrorism in all its 

forms and manifestations and also convey its solidarity with the peoples and 

governments of India and Afghanistan, as well as with United States and Turkey to 

the unfortunate loss of human lives caused by the attacks against the 

Headquarters of the Embassy of India in Kabul, Afghanistan, on July 7th and the 

United States Consulate in Istanbul, Turkey, on July 9th. 

 

The Rio Group conveys its condolences to the families of the innocent victims of 

such reprehensible acts. 

 
 

Mexico City, July 10th, 2008. 
 
 

* * * 


